
(248) 922-6840

Dear Patient:

Enclosed you will find your information packet for testing at our Center. 

Please complete the questionnaire and return it as soon as possible.

Your questionnaire will be reviewed prior to your test by our Medical 

Director to ensure that proper testing occurs for your specific sleep 

complaints.

We have enclosed a postage-paid-addressed envelope for you convenience

It is imperative that you contact the Sleep Center as soon as possible if you 

wish to cancel or reschedule your study as a private sleep room and sleep 

technician has been reserved just for you.

We look forward to your arrival and encourage your calling with any 

questions or concerns you may have.

Thank You,

The McLaren Sleep Diagnostic Center
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